

CITY OF BURNABY OFFICE OF THE MAYOR DEREK R. CORRIGAN MAYOR

February 19, 2013

Mr. John Traversy Secretary General CRTC Ottawa, Ontario K1A 0N2

Via facsimile: 819-994-0218

Re: Notice of Consultation: CRTC 2013-19. Reference Numbers: 2012-1051-7 and 2012-0689-7

Dear Mr. Traversy:

As Mayor of Burnaby, I am pleased to send this letter in support of the above-noted applications by ADR and APB TV for the proposed All Points Bulletin television channel and for renewal of the Avis de Recherche television channel, recognizing the services as "public interest" services.

By broadcasting information acquired through close liaison with public safety bodies and victims-of-crime organizations and by informing and educating viewers on matters pertaining to public safety, these stations will enhance the effectiveness of local, provincial and national crime reduction initiatives, thereby serving the public interest.

Cities across Canada recognize the significant value of partnerships and communication in combatting crime. APB and ADR TV will facilitate both. I look forward to the CRTC's review and acceptance of the above-noted proposals and to the resultant benefits these stations will provide to crime-reduction initiatives and organizations across the country.

Sincerely,

euk R. Congan

Derek R. Corrigan

MAYOR